
 

 

I am making this submission to the Committee in support of the Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion 

(Amendment) Bill.  

  

I have a voice. A helpless innocent child in the womb does not so it is extremely important that I use 

mine to save these children.   

Disabled people have a voice and they have clearly defended the right of every child to be born. Their 

voice has not been heard.  

The parents of children who have a disability are outraged that according to the law a child with any sort 

of disability, however insignificant, can be aborted. This is not justice. How do you think it makes them 

feel? There is no hierarchy in the human race. We are all equal and this is a God-given right. Please 

acknowledge this truth and do not let innocent blood fall on our land. 

 


